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September 1, 2022 

 
Montana Statute 52-2-211, MCA requires county superintendents provide OPI by September 1 a 
copy of a written agreement establishing the county interdisciplinary child information and school  
safety team. Annually, the OPI reports to the Education Interim Committee any county without a 
written agreement by the deadline.  
 
All counties are in compliance. As of August 29, 2022 confirmation of agreements have been 
received by OPI. 
 
This report is prepared by: 
 

 

Jamey Petersen 
Coordinated School Health 

Unit Director 
 

Phone: 406-437-1760 
Email: 

Jamey.petersen@mt.gov 

 

https://leg.mt.gov/bills/mca/title_0520/chapter_0020/part_0020/section_0110/0520-0020-0020-0110.html

